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CULCAIRN MPS PROGRESS 

Demolition works, which have been underway 

on the old Culcairn Multipurpose Service (MPS) 

for several months are now complete.  

As these photos show the site has been 

cleared and the installation of footings for the 

new MPS has begun. 

These works include the installation of  

services such as water and gas and other 

essential services. 

 

The new phone number for the Culcairn MPS is  

02 6044 6100  
 

The new phone number for Community Health is  

02 6044 6110 

The footings for the Culcairn MPS are being installed. 
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LIFE AT THE CULCAIRN MPS 

All clinical services continue at the Culcairn 

Multipurpose Service (MPS) via the Edward 

Street entrance with a temporary Emergency 

Department and a temporary three-bed acute 

area in place. 

The residents have moved into their new 

Residential Aged Care (RAC) rooms and are 

very comfortable in their home-like 

environment. 

There are still six residents who will need to 

be moved temporarily in the coming months.   

The new Acute facility is expected to be ready 

by early 2019.  

The remaining works include renovation to 

the existing aged care rooms, staff 

accommodation and landscaping. 

 
The last wall standing on the Culcairn site. 

Aged Care residents at the Culcairn MPS are enjoying their home-like surroundings. 
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